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What have we been learning? 

This week we having been using the text ‘The Great explorer’ to write our own short burst 

pieces of writing, creating a new problem for Tom to overcome. We created our own story 

maps and orally rehearsed our stories to each other. 

In maths we have been telling the time, we have recapped o’clock, half past, quarter to and 

quarter past and have challenged ourselves with 5 minute intervals. We have applied our 

skills to problem solve and work out reasoning problems. 

In science we have completed our fact sheets on polar animals and how they adapt to their 

environments to survive. 

We had our second week of Yoga, which we loved! 

                                                           

                        

Next Week 
 

Next week we will be developing our multiplication 

and division skills through calculations, reasoning 

and problem solving. 

 

In English we will be participating in lots of talk for 

writing activities based around two texts, Ice Trap 

and Tom Crean’s Rabbit. We will be hot seating, 

creating freeze frames and role play to support us 

with our writing over the coming weeks.  

 

                             
 

Important information  
 

We will be sending home new times tables books this 

week. The children will need to learn their 10 times 

table randomly to be tested the following Thursday.  

 

Please ensure you sign in your child’s home school 

book when they have read. Then they can receive their 

fiver each week. This can be their school book, bug 

club book, a book you have shared or when they have 

read on their own.  

 

Open Afternoon dates – Please come in to share your 

child’s learning journal with them on either of the 

following dates.  

 

Tuesday 6th February 2018 @3pm 

Thursday 8th February 2018 @3pm 
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